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INVITATION FOR BID  

IFB 19-009 

Symphony Hall and Orpheum Theatre Stage Lighting Equipment  

 

The City of Phoenix, Phoenix Convention Center invites sealed offers for a one-time 

purchase of stage lighting equipment for the Symphony Hall and Orpheum Theatres. 

The solicitation will be available on or about June 20, 2019 for download at: 

https://solicitations.phoenix.gov/ 

If you would like an electronic copy of the solicitation, please email your request to:  

Doug Hayes 

City of Phoenix Convention Center 

100 North 3rd Street, Level 2A 

Phoenix, AZ  85004 

(602) 495-7165 Office 

doug.hayes@phoenix.gov and cpz.procurement@phoenix.gov 

 

When making your request, please include your name, your company name, address, 

telephone and fax numbers, and e-mail address. 

The deadline for proposal submission is August 1, 2019 at 2 p.m. 

https://solicitations.phoenix.gov/
mailto:doug.hayes@phoenix.gov
mailto:cpz.procurement@phoenix.gov

